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Parish Notices 
Propagation of the Faith: 

The annual collection will be taken up at al Masses this weekend. (22nd /23rd October).  

Dennehy’s Cross Active Retirement Group: 

AGM being held on Thursday, 27th October from 10.00am to 12 Noon in the Crypt. Enjoy a 

cuppa and a chat.   

Ministers of the Eucharist: 

Please collect your rota for the coming year from the Sacristy at the weekend Masses. 

Cork Simon Community: 

A Church gate collection in aid of Cork Simon Community who work for the homeless people 

in the City will take place this weekend 22nd/23rd October before and after all Masses. 

Blessing of the Graves: 

Will take place at St. James Cemetery, Chetwynd on Sunday, 6th November at 3.00pm. 

NEW WEEKEND MASS TIMES 

 Saturday Vigil:  6.15pm                               Sundays:    9.00am and 11.00am 

30th Sunday  C                              Mission Sunday                                  Luke 18: 9-14 

 

             “Give us Daily Bread” 

 

Over the last century especially, Irish missionaries in their hundreds brought the good news of 

Jesus and of the Father's love to many peoples all over the world.  Accompanying the faith and 

sacraments, these men and women brought education, medical services and community         

developments that enriched the living standards of many of the peoples to whom the            

missionaries went. They taught them to say the Our Father like ourselves, praising God and   

asking for all their needs. 

   “GIVE  US TODAY OUR DAILY BREAD” 

 

Today, these same communities, especially in the Horn of Africa, are suffering drought, failed 

harvests with resultant starvation and death.  They plead for daily nourishment, with us, the 

Father’s food-laden children. 

 

The Father has given the world enough to feed all his children if we avoid waste and selfishness.  

In this weekend’s Gospel, the Pharisee “proves” his virtue by claiming to fast twice a week.  

Could we do better?  The savings that accrue would enable Trocaire and  

Concern to give our brothers and sisters and their children their daily bread. 

 

       “WE GIVE THANKS FOR OUR DAILY BREAD” 

 

      Fr. Tom Clancy. 

                                                            “ THANK YOU” 

 

Just a note to say thank you to all the groups and individuals who made my farewell 

Mass and get together on Thursday, 13th October such a success.  I am very grateful 

for the many good wishes and messages of support that I have received.    

May God bless you all.   

                                     Fr. Bertie. 


